
GIVE-AWAY UPDATE
Community support has all but disappeared for the give-away. I will no
longer be conducting it. If others step forward to go on with the give-away, I
hope they will continue it in honor of Mack, who created it. Thank you to all
who participated and volunteered over the years.

It has been a pleasure,
Jeanne Maxwell


